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Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: November 19, 2018 6:26 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council
Attachments: letter_to_city_of_saskatoon_2.pdf; boulevard-lease-redacted_.pdf

Submitted on Monday, November 19, 2018 - 06:26 
Submitted by anonymous user: 107.203.253.123 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Monday, November 19, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Jian 
Last Name: Liu 
Email:  
Address:  Braemar Cres 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code: S7V  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):   
Subject: Right-of-way boulevard leases 
Meeting (if known): City Council Regular Business Meeting (2018-11-19) 
Comments: 
During the November transportation committee meeting, several statements were made about right-of-way 
leases that did not accurately describe our lease and the process we went through. The purpose of our letter is 
to identify and clarify some of these inaccuracies in advance of the next council meeting. We would also like to 
request again that the City does not decide to terminate our right-of-way lease in an arbitrary way.  
 
Since we are already submitting this letter to Council, we are not asking to make a prepared statement in-
person. However, we would like to request permission to speak ad-hoc during the council meeting, in case 
further inaccurate or unclear discussion arises relating to right-of-way leases. It is impossible for us to respond 
to such discussion ahead of time. 
Attachments: 
letter_to_city_of_saskatoon_2.pdf: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/sites/default/files/webform/letter_to_city_of_saskatoon_2.pdf 
boulevard-lease-redacted_.pdf: https://www.saskatoon.ca/sites/default/files/webform/boulevard-lease-
redacted_.pdf 
 
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/266986 




